EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
U.S. NAVY EUROPEAN RESEARCH CONTRACTS PROGRAM
OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH, BRANCH OFFICE
KEYSIGN HOUSE, 429 OXFORD STREET

LONDON, W. 1 ENGLAND
Telephone: GROsvenor 9000

In Reply Refer to:

120:WBH: smy

3920/1
Ser

Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 pral 2°
Barcelona 17, Spain

Dear Professor Balaguer:

Thank you very much for your letter of L December 1961 in which you
enclosed a copy of your first quarterly progress report and your
invoice covering the period 1 July - 30 September 1961.

Action has been taken to certify the inveoice to the Disbursing Officer
for payment. You should receive your first check within a maximum

of approximately two weeks. If you have not received it by this time,
please let me know and I will initiate follow-up action.

With regard to my initial visit with you, I shall try to give you
as much advance notice as possible so we can arrange a mutually
satisfactory time. It appears now that I will have to postpone my
trip to Spain until March or April.

Sincerely yours,

N G W) :

W. B. HEIDT, JR.

Commander, USN

Director, U. S. Navy European
Research Contracts Program
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